
CSDVA Choice
Termination Requests
Due March 18th

CSDVA Termination Requests for the 2022-2023 School Year
Dear Virtual Academy Parents/Guardians,


As the school year end fast approaches, we would like to take this opportunity to reach out to our
Virtual Academy parents and guardians to remind them the choice for Virtual Academy extends until
the end of the grade configuration for the school (elementary=gr 5, middle=gr8, high=gr12), as long as
your child maintains under State and District Choice Policy.


If you no longer wish for your child to attend the Virtual Academy for next school year, please complete
the attached Choice Termination Form and return to the Education Options Office, via email, no later
than March 18, 2022. Email address is: janet.mcmahon@christina.k12.de.us.


If you have any questions with regard to the Virtual Academy, please contact the principal of your
child’s virtual school. They will be glad to assist you. The phone numbers are:


Gallaher Elementary School – 302-454-2464 X0
Kirk Middle School – 302-451-7021 X 1
Sarah Pyle Academy – 302-354-4590


If you have any questions with regard to choice, please contact the Education Options Office on 302-
552-2618.


Regards,


Gina A. Moody
Gina A. Moody, EdD
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